Lacy Larson

From: Casandra Davis

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 5:50 PM

To: 'mbeauty@beautyman.com’

Subject: RE: Form Submission - Comment and Suggestion Form

Mr. Beautyman,

There has not been a change in flight patterns. You will observe traffic over your area when

RWY 14/32 (the crosswind runway) is in use.
This runway is not utilized as often as the main runway but remains a useable surface and is used when the

winds dictate.
Thank you for your comments

From: donotreply@simpleviewinc.com [mailto:donotreply@simpleviewinc.com]

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 9:48 PM
To: Lacy Larson

Subject: Form Submission - Comment and Suggestion Form

Comment and Suggestion Form

General Information

First Name:
Last Name:
Email:

Comments:

Michael
Beautyman

mbeauty@beautyman.com

Landing routes should be changed back so planes land from the east.
Currently, planes are landing from the southeast, which is bringing low-
flying planes over a densely populated residential area. Children
cannot sleep. Animals are disturbed. The old route from the east
allowed planes to descend over the ocean and only a few houses were
affected.




